
Dear Parents and Carers,

As we come to the end of another academic year, I wanted to take this
opportunity to thank you for all your support throughout the year. Your support
has been invaluable and has helped us to provide the best possible education for
your child.

We have had a successful year with many achievements and accomplishments to
celebrate. Our pupils have worked hard and made great progress, and we have
seen many examples of outstanding work and behaviour. This would not have
been possible without your support and encouragement. Our TOPS time
celebration in which the whole school took part in this afternoon as a result of
childrens fantastic behaviour, has been a particular strength of the year. We have
children that show our school values and next year we will be taking this further
by setting up Ambassadors for Wellbeing. 

We say “see you soon” to our Year 6 children who are leaving us to start a new
chapter of their education in secondary school in September. We are incredibly
proud of all of them and have seen them mature into very confident individuals
throughout the year. Good luck year 6! 

As we look forward to the next academic year, we are excited about the
opportunities and challenges that lie ahead. During the summer holidays there
will be numerous building projects happening, including new boys and girls toilets,
new boilers, a new hall floor and some building works to the exterior of the
school. All of which is part of the continuous drive for improvement across the
school. 

We wish you all a happy and restful summer break and look forward to welcoming
you and your child back to school on Wednesday 6th September.

Thank you once again for your continued support,

On a final note, can I remind you of the school uniform and PE kit expectations for
next term.
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I am Ambitious, Respectful, Responsible, Engaged and I Persevere.



YEAR 4
In Year 4, we have been busy working hard, as always. We have thoroughly

enjoyed our Rainforest topic and the children have all produced work they should
be incredibly proud of. The children have been focused and engaged in their

learning right up until the very last second. You have worked so hard this year and
I look forward to seeing all the amazing effort you will put into your learning next

year! You deserve a well earned break, see you next year!
. 
 

CLASSROOM NEWS...

AR READERS 
Quiz Scores 100%

Year 2 - Levi
Year 3 - Olivia H

Year 5 - Reuben, Max
Year 6 - Oliver 

 
Well done Sam Year 6 for

100, 000 words read
 

B O C K I N G  N E W S  

KS1 certificates were presented to:

Certificates were 
presented in

our celebration
assembly to:
DEXTER (YR)

FREDDIE (Yr 1)
ALICE (Yr 2)

WILLOW (Yr 3) 
HANNAH (Yr 4)

 HOPE (Yr 5)
MRS REID (Yr 6)

(Yr 5)

STAR OF THE
WEEK 

YEAR 5

ATTENDANCE
 

90% - Year EYFS
99% - Year 1 
94% - Year 2
86% - Year 3
80% - Year 4
89% - Year 5
96% - Year 6

 
Attendance should be

95%

Year 5 have brought their learning to an end this year showcasing their fantastic
independent study skills. They have researched the Shang Dynasty which led on to our
country study of China where they investigated the physical and human features of
China and used their knowledge to create an information leaflet all about China. They
were fantastic! We can't wait to have you back in our new class next year. You've
made us so proud! 

 

 
WINNER - Franklin
HOUSE - Year 6

Year 2 - Ella
Year 3 - Louis

Year 4 - Fletcher
Year 5 - Connor
Year 6 - Henry

TIMES TABLE
ROCKSTARS

Year 3 have had a very busy week of learning! On Tuesday we had
our DT day, we were making pasta salads. We had already
designed our salads in our DT lesson previously and then in the
morning we had a big discussion about what we would need to do
to make our salads and what equipment we would need, we then
wrote some instructions so we knew exactly what to do. After
break the fun began! We got to collect our pasta and vegetables
and start chopping them up, once all the chopping was done we
looked at our designs and started to put the correct ingredients
into our box to make our pasta salads. We were all very proud of
our work and thought they looked extremely colourful! I hope you
all enjoyed eating them at home! 

YEAR 3

YEAR 6
Good bye and good luck

Year 6 and Mrs Champney!!
You have all been amazing.


